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Hello,  

 

Removing the option to vote by mail and requiring in person voting is the worst 

decision to come out of this governing body since its founding. You should focus on 

getting more people to vote and expanding access, not doing the opposite. We do 

not live in a democracy when a fraction of the population’s voice is heard. Instead, 

you should be trying to come out with a secure app so people can vote on their 

phones or via the internet.  

 

We are in the year 2025, not 1804. Get with the times or get replaced the next time 

you’re up for reelection.  


